
 

           Date: 17-05-2023 
          Circular No: 010/2023 
To:  

The Local Branch Presidents & Secretaries, 
IDA Tamilnadu State Branch. 
 

Dear Drs, 
Warm regards from IDA Tamilnadu State Branch. 

I hope this letter finds you in good health and spirits. 
 

As discussed in the recently held state EC meet, it is with great 
enthusiasm on account of “No Tobacco Day”, we request you to organize 
either a rally or a 3k run at your branch level on Sunday 4th June 2023 
dedicated to raising awareness about the harmful effects of tobacco in your 
locality.  

As advocates for oral health and overall well-being, we recognize the 
crucial role dental professionals play in promoting a tobacco-free society and 
this mass level awareness through the state will be an eye catcher among the 
general public.  
 

To confirm your participation please provide us with an estimate of the 
number of attendees from your branch. 
 

We eagerly look forward to your positive response to demonstrate and create 
an impact to the general public. 
 

      Thank You. 
 

With Regards, 
Dr. J.Baby John     Dr.K.P.Senthamarai Kannan 
 Hon. State President    Hon. State Secretray 
IDA Tamilnadu State Branch   IDA Tamilnadu State Branch 
 

 
 


